CORRESPONDENCE/CYFATEBIAD & e-mails - continued

The financial appeal from Macmillan Cancer Support will be kept on file until we consider all other financial appeals received late in year.

Launch of Campaign to End Loneliness project in Pembrokeshire will be keption file pending decisions taken by neighbouring local Councils. A meeting had been held in Letteston on the 29th September to discuss this matter.

Meetings are being held in Fishguard and Crymych to discuss P.P.C. proposal to reduce household rubbish collection - presently weekly to 3-weekly!

Campaign to extend the availability of Defibulators. Presently there is one outside the Chemist shop in Newport and one outside Moylegrove Old School. Cllr. Hedydd Lloyd was requested to obtain more information about cost, possible financial grants etc.

NEVERN CASTLE

Cllr. Peter Davies reported that the tree work we approved in August has still be to carried out. Mr. Mark Toft will be contacted.

Councillors were sorry to hear that Mr. Phil Bennett - National Park has died.

TYCANNOL WOODS

The possible effect of farming practices at Trewern Farm on Tycannol Woods were not mentioned at the appeal by the farm to retain slurry lagoons etc.

PROPOSED NEW FOOTPATH ALONGSIDE THE RIVER NEVERN

Cllrs. Peter Davies gave outline details of the proposed new public footpath alongside the river Nevern from Pen y Bont bridge. Cllr. Davies explained that eventually the path may be extended as far as Llangwair Manor in one direction, and a pedestrian bridge across the river to meet up with another new proposed footpath alongside the A.487. PLANNED are being approached for funding for this project.